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Semi-Pro Non-Tournament Additions 
WVAC POLICY #011923-1 

 

By unanimous vote in an open meeting on January 19, 2023, the West 
Virginia Athletic Commission adopts the following policy: 

Promoters of Semi-Pro Tournaments may add no more 
than two (2) non-tournament bouts to an event.  Only 
one (1) of these bouts may be a professional bout. 
 
Non-tournament bouts must be individually approved by 
the Commission and should be submitted for approval as 
soon as possible. 
 
 
This policy will remain in effect until rescinded or replaced. 
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